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SPRING NEWSLETTER 2023
Spring has sprung!!

If you haven't already returned to club, we would be delighted to welcome you back as soon as possible.
Now that the dark nights have gone, several friends who were unable to join us during the winter months are dancing with us again.
We are now coming into our Summer season.
For those who have not yet re-joined us, we are looking forward to hopefully seeing you again in the next few weeks.
During the A.G.M. it was commented that conversations had been overheard on club nights, suggesting that some dancers would like to contribute to the cost of refreshments on a Thursday evening.
As a result, we are going to put a small box by the hatch alongside the tea and coffee for anyone who may wish to make a small donation.
It is in no way obligatory.

Also at the A.G.M. the financial report 2022 - 2023 stated that the club is making a considerable financial loss over all.
A discussion was held and a conclusion was reached.
It was agreed that subs. on a club night would be increased from the present £2 per member to £2.50.  Non-members would be charged £3.00 per person.
The Annual Membership will remain unchanged and will continue to be £5.00 per person per year.
The increased club night charges will commence next Thursday May 18th.
Sadly we have lost several of our members since Covid and our numbers have been much depleted.
If you can encourage anyone new to come along, please do so.  We would be delighted to welcome them. The first evening is always free so it will cost them nothing to find out if they enjoy our company and Folk dancing!
We are very short of Callers, so if you fancy 'having a go' see Liz and perhaps try to call just one dance on a club evening. You may find it easier than you think!
A list of Callers from now until August has already been sent out and will be on the notice table.

We will be finishing our season on Thursday July 27th with a pooled supper and mixed callers.
Club will be closed during August and re-open on September 7th.
Musicians' workshops will re-open on Sunday September 3rd in the Bromage room at 2.30pm - 5pm
We look forward to seeing you next Thursday. It is a band night with Geoff Morgan calling.
      The Committee
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